
NJDOH Revokes Some Revised Temporary Rule Waivers & Modifications

On July 18, 2022, The New Jersey Department of Health revoked certain COVID-19 related temporary rule waivers/modifications;
these include temporary waivers/ modification related to collection stations, ambulances, and licensing/certification. The
Commissioner of the Department of Health found that revocation of these temporary rule waivers/modifications was necessary
because enforcement of the original rules would no longer be detrimental to the public welfare.

Click here to read the entire September 2022 Healthcare Law Update

For more information, contact:
Isabelle Bibet-Kalinyak | 973.403.3131 | ibibetkalinyak@bracheichler.com
Caroline J. Patterson | 973.403.3141 | cpatterson@bracheichler.com
Vanessa Coleman | 973.364.5208 | vcoleman@bracheichler.com

https://www.nj.gov/health/ems/documents/EO%20103%20Waiver%20(54%20N.J.R.%201573(a)).pdf
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